GVA

An APLEONA company

BY RECORDED DELIVERY

Developer’s Notice as required under the Town and Country Planning
(General Permitted Development) (England) Order 2015 (as
amended)

Proposed Development at: Euston Square underground station,
Gower Street, London WCI1E 6BP

National Grid Reference: 529431 / 182367 —reference 70733

| give nofice that Rebecca Skerrett on behalf of GVA, on behalf of
CTIL and Telefonica UK Limited, will be applying to London Borough
of Camden 5 Pancras Square, London N1C 4AG, under Part 16 of
Schedule 2 of the Town and Country Planning (General Permitted
Development) (England) Order 2015 (as amended) for its
determination as to whether the prior approval of the authority will
be required as to the siting and appearance of:

“The installation of a ground based Hercules equipment cabinet
which measures 1898 x550 x 1521 mm painted grey and associated
development”.

The application and accompanying plans may be available for

public inspection at the offices of the above Authority at London
Borough of Camden, 5 Pancras Square, London N1C 4AG during

usual office hours.

Any individual or organisation wishing to make representations about
the siting and appearance of the proposed development may do
so in writing to the Local Planning Authority at the address above
(please quofte site address given above). Any representations must
be received by the Local Planning Authority no later than 14t
December 2017.

Name: Rebecca Skerrett

for and on behalf of CTIL and
Telefonica UK Limited

Date: 29th November 2017
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